
THE APPLICATION
On July 29, 2016 the Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
received an application from Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
requesting an Order:
i)	� approving its 2017 Capital Budget in the amount of $271,436,400; 
ii)	� approving its capital purchases and construction projects in 

excess of $50,000 beginning in 2017; and
iii)	� approving its estimated contributions in aid of construction in 

the amount of $300,000.

The application may be viewed on the Board’s website (www.pub.
nl.ca) and copies are available upon request to the Board Secretary.  
The application will also be available at any of Hydro’s regional offices 
upon request.

HOW TO PARTICIPATE
Anyone can participate in the application by becoming an intervenor, 
by making a presentation or by submitting a letter of comment. 
Intervenor submissions and requests to make a presentation must 
be filed with the Board by 3:00 p.m., Wednesday, August 24, 2016.  
Letters of comment must be filed with the Board by 3:00 p.m., 
Friday, September 30, 2016.  Intervenor submissions must satisfy 
the requirements set out in section 9 of the Board of Commissioners 
of Public Utilities Regulations, 1996. All participants must provide full 
contact information including name, address and phone number.

HOW TO CONTACT THE BOARD
All correspondence and requests for copies of the application or 
further information should be submitted to the Board Secretary at:
Office	 Suite E210, Prince Charles Building 
		  120 Torbay Road, St. John’s
Mail:		 P.O. Box 21040, St. John’s, NL, A1A 5B2
Telephone:	 709-726-8600; 1-866-782-0006
Facsimile:	 709-726-9604
E-mail:	 ito@pub.nl.ca 

Dated at St. John’s, Newfoundland and Labrador, this 8th day of 
August, 2016.

Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary
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